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Login Instructions for SafeColleges Training

Hello Students!

Institutions of higher education that participate in federal student financial aid programs are subject to the
requirements of Title IX, which requires schools to provide training to its students regarding Title IX and
Sexual Misconduct.

FCC is pleased to work with the SafeColleges Training system to help students complete their mandatory
training conveniently via the Internet - even from the comfort of your own home! Training for 2015-16
must be completed by November 30, 2015. You will receive email reminders until you complete this 34-
minute program.

The content of this online training contains sensitive material involving Sexual Misconduct prevention. If
you have been a victim of sexual misconduct, you may want to ask a close friend or family member to
join you when you take this training. If you need sexual violence survivor’s advocacy support, or for
more information regarding the training, please contact Counseling and Advising at 301-846-2471 to
meet with a counselor.

How to log on to the SafeColleges Online Training Program:

1. Using your web browser, go to the web page

http://frederickstudents.md.safecolleges.com (No “www” is necessary.)

2. To access your assigned training, enter your Student ID Number.

3. Your assigned course or courses will be listed on your personal SafeColleges Training home page

under “Mandatory Training.”

4. Select any course by simply clicking on the name of the course. The courses have audio so turn
up your speakers if you wish to hear the narration. Complete all the training scenarios and the
assessment to receive completion credit for the course. You will have the option to print out a

Certification of Completion once you successfully complete the course.

If you have any questions or problems with the site, please contact:

SafeColleges Customer Service or Lisa Hildebrand
800-434-0154 301-846-2469
support@safecolleges.com thildebrand@frederick.edu

Thanks for helping to make our school an even safer place to work and learn!



